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JOIN US AS WE
SAY GOODBYE

Ms. Lois Bollenback, Executive Director
of the River to Sea TPO is leaving the
organization and heading west to start a
new chapter in her life. We're hosting
an open house to provide an
opportunity for people to send her off
with well wishes.

So please join us as we say goodbye
to a dedicated public servant,
leader and friend.
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WHERE: R2ZCTPO CONFERENCE ROOM
WHEN: THURSDAY, JULY 29, 2021
TIME: 3:00 - 5:00 P.M.

LIGHT REFRESHMENTS WILL BE AVAILABLE

RSVP TO DEBBIE STEWART AT
DSTEWART@R2CTPO.ORG OR 386.226.0422 EXT. 20425
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